
 

 

EUROPEAN COMMISSION HAS APPROVED THE PROPOSED ACQUISITION OF THE 

COCOA INGREDIENTS DIVISION BY BARRY CALLEBAUT  

 
Petra Foods Limited (the Company) wishes to announce that it has received notification on 
the 7 June 2013 that the Directorate-General for Competition of the European Commission 
has, in response to the notification by Barry Calleabaut A.G. for the proposed acquisition of 
the Company’s Cocoa Ingredients Division, decided not to oppose the notified operation and 
to declare it compatible with the internal market and with the European Economic Area 
Agreement. 
 
The Company will make further announcements when completion of the transaction has 
taken place. 
 
Submitted by Lian Kim Seng, Company Secretary on 9/06/2013 to the SGX   


